Psychology Club Minutes

March 1, 2011

SEPA is scheduled for March 3™-5" in Jacksonville, FL.
GPS is April 30", if you would like to submit your research idea to present
at the conference please do so by March 15",

O Please email Dr. Talor at crtalor@valdosta.edu with your decision

Literacy Volunteer Program, presents... “Bowl for Literacy” Spring 2011
O Where: Jac’s Lane
O When: Saturday, April 16, 2011
O Time: Checkin at 12:00 p.m bowling begins at 1:00 pm
0 Cost: $S20/person with sponsorship
= Covers: 3 games, bowling ball and show rental
= Form teams of at least 5 members.
= Please wear BLUE in supports of literacy.
= Door prizes/awards/silent auction
0 If you would like to be part of this event please email me with a
response nlricketts@valdosta.edu

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.
Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday!



